
 

 
 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2019 

Robert Buckland 

Doug Cantrell 

Aaron Clementz 

Dan Craig 

Travis Davidson 

Jeff Davis 

Caleb Elkins 

Justin Grothouse 

John Harter 

Ryan Hefner 

Dana Hilton 

Darren Krock 

Kyle Lyons 

Aaron Quinton 

Randy Rex 

Bethany Slonaker 

Rick Snider 

Tyler Steward 

 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2019 

Junior Conley 

Jason Grace 

Dan Grandlienard 

Jeffery Metzger 

Stephen Nichols 

Ronald Schwartz 

Cole Wilt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2019 

Richard Evans 

Shane Falke 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Patrick Hooks 

Gail Jackson 

Brandon Miller 

Stanley Parsons 

Deron Perkins 

Evan Saunders 

John Sudduth 

 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2019 

Matthew Boedicker 

 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2019 

J Boedicker 

 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2018 

Matthew Coil 

Jason Hesseling 
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Training Director’s Report 
 

 

  Hello from your Training Center!  Journeyman 

Training classes are ongoing now with Codeology taking place 

this month.  As always, sign-up sheets for classes offered are 

available at the Union Hall and the Training Center.  This 

years’ apprenticeship class has now been filled, but I will 

continue taking apprenticeship applications throughout the year 

and the next aptitude testing and interviews will be in 1 

months’ time, so if you know of any good candidates please 

keep sending them to me.  I would also like to encourage any 

of our members that have some interest in instructing here at 

the JATC next year to give me a call.   

 

As always, please contact me if you have any suggestions or 

questions. 

I can be reached at 419-229-2775 or paul@limajatc.com 
 

 

           The Ole’ Guys        

June, the year is almost half over already and 

the farmers haven’t got their corn planted yet. This 

was one topic of conversation in the meeting this 

month.  
 

One of the things that we had to visit about 

was, of course, some of the old jobs we were on and 

the funny things that happened. There was quite a bit 

of stuff that we can’t put in the newsletter, so we will 

just go from there. Hope to have more guys at the 

next meeting. 
 

The meeting is the second Wednesday of the 

month, 2:00P.M.  at the union hall. Cookies and soft 

drinks are provided. All retirees are welcome. 
  

Things to think about: 
  

            I like my middle finger best because it always 

sticks up for me! 
 

           My people skills are just fine. It’s my 

tolerance to idiots that needs work. 
 

           Teach your daughter how to shoot, because a 

restraining order is just a piece of       paper. 
 

           Oops did I roll my eyes out loud?? 
                 

           And finally: 
 

            If there’s a speed of sound and a speed of 

light, is there a speed of smell? 
        

R. S.  

 

      Jim Hoskins 
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